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Executive Board meeting 19 April 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the tenth meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the draft report on the impact of COVID-19 on judicial cooperation in 
criminal matters, its intended distribution and the cost estimate for translations. 

The Executive Board discussed the draft Eurojust contribution to the evaluation of Directive (EU) 
2017/541 of 15 March 2017 on combating terrorism. 


